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VOLUNTARY POLICY ON FLY POSTING – BANNERS AND SIGNS IN MASHAMSHIRE
The Council feels that the large number of banners and signs that are being displayed on The Avenue and highway verges are having a detrimental affect on the amenity of the approaches to Masham.

The Council acknowledges the need for local businesses and charities to promote their events, for the benefit of themselves and the people of Mashamshire, but excesses of advertising are of concern not only to the Council but also to members of the public.

We would not wish to see North Yorkshire County Council Highways removing all signs on the pretext of ‘driver distraction’.

The Parish Council therefore recommends the following practice:

· Banners on The Avenue should be erected no more than 3 weeks prior to an event and should be removed within 1 week after the event
· Road signs should be kept to a tasteful minimum and only displayed for a maximum period of 3 weeks, i.e. 2 weeks before the event and 1 week afterwards.

We would also point out that the Highways Authority do not normally permit roadside signs for businesses for highway safety reasons although this is usually tolerated for short term notices for charitable events.

We hope that this will help you in your advertising policy as we would not like to see the Highways Authority confiscate all signs, which they have a right to do.

NB The Highways Authority recommends that it is prudent for all organisations to carry out a full Risk Assessment and ensure that they have the appropriate insurance cover for any eventualities that may arise from the erection or display of any signs or banners.

The Parish Council wish to emphasise that we have no authority or legal responsibility in this matter and therefore the above represents a voluntary code.  However, we do seek the co-operation of all event organisers to comply with the code and our other advice, which we believe will be in the best interests of everyone concerned. 

